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C./06
HOUSING SUPPLY
The Council notes the ongoing review of property and land owned by the Council.

The Council also notes the problems caused by an inadequate supply of appropriate housing for all sections of the community in Carlisle.

In noting the difficulties caused for people by an inadequate supply of social and affordable housing, the Council requests the Executive to enter into discussion with social housing landlords, developers and others, to ensure that the Council takes its proper responsibility for discharging its strategic role in respect of housing supply in all sectors.

This should involve, where necessary, the Council in discharging its responsibility for the economic, social and environmental wellbeing of the area.

The subject of housing provision first be referred by the Executive to the Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee, with the recommendation that a Task and Finish Group be set up.  This would extend the scope of the housing matters currently before Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee.  It would examine and report back on all aspects relating to social, affordable and market houses.  If cross cutting areas are identified, then this group could include representatives from the other two Overview and Scrutiny Committees, as well as contributions from the Housing Associations and Officers.  Councillors will then be better equipped to come to an informed decision on the extent of the Council’s involvement and, where this should be directed so as to be most effective.







